
We warmly invite you to join us 
on Wednesday 30 September 
2020 at 6pm, for our exciting 
and all-new Virtual Open 
Evening. 

Featuring LIVE interviews, 
school tour and welcome 
address from the Headteacher, 
David Carter, this is your chance 
to discover the St Philip Howard 
Catholic School family and all 
that it has to offer your child as 
they embark on their secondary 
school life in September 2021.

Register your interest in 
attending at www.sphcs.co.uk
or phone 01243 552055

Welcome to SPH

A school where children are known and loved

http://www.sphcs.co.uk/

